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We held an Inter-styles Seminar for the Associated Academies of Paraguayan Association of Tong il Moo 

do on June 25th, 2017 at the National Secretariat of Sports center in Asunción Paraguay. 

 

We had 90 participants, including masters, students, and their relatives. Master Gustavo Giuliano guided 

the participants in their study course with leadership program, character education and emotional 

intelligence. 

 

After the lecture, participants were divided into 5 groups with 8 Masters of different styles who guided 

the participants with technical classes, with their different styles including chiropractic classes. 

 

In addition, each participant brought non-perishable food to offer to the flood victims. During the event, 

all the foods were delivered to the National Sports Secretary who later offered to the flood victims 

directly. 

 

The president of the Association, Professor Viviana Moreyra said: We have taken a great step towards the 

preparations for the World Tong il Moo do World Cup in Brazil in October 2017. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


